
Our updated homework procedure was developed with parent and staff participation. 
Homework is expected to be completed when viable for families. Any exceptions to this 
should be discussed with the classroom teacher. Regular homework tasks are 
assigned at the start of each week and sighted by teachers on return. 

Work requiring marking, such as Maths Mentals, can be checked at home using any 
provided answers. Stage 2 and 3 major projects will be shared with classes and 
marked by teachers.

The following Term Overview pages are examples of how homework tasks will be 
presented and what will be expected of students. Any week-specific variations to these 
instructions will be advised when necessary. 

The assigned activities across all stages provide a mix of numeracy and literacy 
practice. The new procedure will be in place from the beginning of Term 4, 2024.
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